
 

 

 

September 17th 2024 

Invitation to tender for seabird habitat restoration at Medmerry RSPB reserve, 

West Sussex. 

 

The RSPB is now seeking tenders for the delivery of shingle habitat restoration and 

associated works in the heart of the Medmerry reserve in West Sussex. Your businesses 

is invited to tender for these services.  Full details of the tender and work specifications 

are in the attached documents. 

 

Please do feel free to get in touch with regards to any questions.  These can be sent to 

me at Wez.Smith@RSPB.org.uk. I can also be contacted on the following telephone 

number: Mobile: 07725574970. 

 

Site visits are possible but need to be arranged via our Project Officer or myself (the 

Senior Project Manager). We can be contacted via email on 

Mark.Appleton@RSPB.org.uk or Wez.Smith@RSPB.org.uk respectively. 

 

Completed tenders should be emailed to Wez.Smith@RSPB.org.uk no later than 09:00 

on October 28th 2024. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wez Smith  

Senior Project Manager 

wez.smith@rspb.org.uk 

 
Mobile: 07725574970 
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